From: CA PC7 < cd. k@gmail.com > Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 6:30 PM
To: Ryland Reed < r.reed@golfmanoroh.gov >

Subject: Re: thank you

Officer Reed,

I just want to thank you for your help in your efforts in finding my husband Tony yesterday.

You made a frightening situation a little less frightening by taking all the information that I was giving you about Tony's condition and making sure it was known that he was only carrying coins and broken watches in the little bag he was carrying.

GROAT JOB!

Times being what they are I was very nervous that he would be misunderstood.

Please thank the other officers that showed up and drove through the neighborhood as well. I appreciate you all.

Sincerely,

Calculationsk